SEPTEMBER 2025 NEWSLETTER

Hello Residents, family and friends!

Summer has come and gone, and fall is on the way! We could feel the change of the weather special in the morning. I'm sure everyone is so excited about fall, it's most people's favorite time of the year!

August has been busy here at Mount Washington Care Center activities department. We had our back-to-school bash with our staff and their kids that are going back to school, and it went very well. Thanks to all family members and staff for their generous support in making it a success! We also had our Bus Ride and Ice Cream with our Second Floor Residents; everyone had a great time.

We also had our Residents monthly birthday party with Randy and Luau Party with David Wayne; our residents enjoyed the live entertainment as usual. We also had our Outing to Casino, some of our residents tried their luck in slot machine, some are playing in the poker table.

SAVE THE DATES:

09/01 - Labor Day Bingo @ 2:30 in 1st Floor DR.

09/11 - Bus Ride and Ice Cream with 2nd Floor Residents @ 2 p.m.

09/16 - MWPC-COMMUNION-@ 2PM 1ST FL DR

09/17 - Veteran's Café w/ Sanctuary Hospice at 12:00 p.m.

09/24 - Residents Monthly Birthday Party w/ David Wayne @ 2:30 DR1

09/25 - Outing to Cracker Barrel/Walmart @ 10:00 a.m.

09/25 - Joyful Noise @ 2 p.m. DR1

09/30 - HSWOH-Legacy Camp @ 2:30 DR1

Please Help us celebrate our Residents' September Birthdays:

09/03 - Janet C.

09/09 - Rebecca R.

09/10 - Thomas S.

09/17 - Robert S.

09/21 - Harold M.



MTWCC-ACTIVITIES

Josie, Jackie, Roxanna, Rebecca, Dalton

